
Cambridge busway fatality: HSE
investigating

The Health and Safety Executive is investigating a fatal collision at a
busway in Cambridge.

On Thursday 13 September 2018, a cyclist was involved in a collision with a
bus at the busway on Long Road. The man was pronounced dead at the scene.

A HSE spokesperson said: “We have been in contact with the police and will
continue to work closely together. Our thoughts are with the family.”

Notes to editors

1. The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is Britain’s national regulator for
workplace health and safety. We prevent work-related death, injury and ill
health through regulatory actions that range from influencing behaviours
across whole industry sectors through to targeted interventions on individual
businesses. These activities are supported by globally recognised scientific
expertise. hse.gov.uk

2. HSE is investigating instead of police as a ‘guided busway’ is not a road.

Journalists should approach HSE press office with any queries on regional
press releases.
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